From: LOWELL COLLINS

To: Water Draft Permit Comment

Cc: robert.moer overnor.arkansas.gov
Subject: Comment re C&H permit

Date: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 8:53:28 PM

I urge you to deny the regulation 5 permit for the C & H Hog Farm in Newton County on the watershed
for the beautiful and irreplaceable Buffalo National River.

The permit should be denied due to lack of compliance with the Agricultural Waste Management Field
Handbook (AWMFH). Numerous issues in waste management include the presence of karst geology,
excess waste distribution, failure to develop an emergency plan, failure to comply with standards on
flood prone and sloping fields, failure to plan for proximity to sensitive area.

It is critical that the Buffalo National River be protected. It is the responsibility of the ADEQ and
governor to act in a responsible manner and deny this permit.

Lowell Collins
9995 E Hwy 72
Bentonville, AR 72712

Save the Buffalo River for future generations
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